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Boston, MA The Boston Chapter of the International Facility Management Association (IFMA
Boston) is requesting qualifications for an executive director of the chapter to accept a two-year
contract for the role as a consultant. IFMA Boston’s board of directors is looking to contract a
proactive, organized, detail-oriented and deadline-driven partner with extensive experience in the
A/E/C and facility management industry to support the board of directors, leadership, and
committees. 

The goal is to have this individual selected in April 2023 to begin a part time transitional period with
our current executive director to run through the end of the program year, which is June 30. The
new executive director’s contract will then go into effect from July 1, 2023-June 30, 2025. 

Submissions are due by February 28th. Learn more at:

https://ifmaboston.org/blog/id/32 

 

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540


